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Mark Greenwood
Joiner & Building Contractor
Tel: 01535 637668

All types of Joinery &
Building work undertaken 

PCR
Property Care & Repair 

11 Hazel Grove Road, Sutton-in-Craven,
North Yorkshire, BD20 7QT.

Email: mark.greenwood3@tiscali.co.uk

NVQ2
Qualified Carer
Available to assist with your

personal care duties. Includes
bathing, showering and most

other caring duties. 
Fore more information
please call Marilyn on

01535 636513

Hare &
Hounds

Lothersdale Tel: 630977
Food served

12.00 noon - 2.00 pm
6.00 pm - 9.00 pm

7 days a week
including Sundays

There is now a regular 
Bus Service to Lothersdale

Beer Garden with Aviary • Pool Room

R. MULLOY
COKE & COAL
MERCHANT

also

NEW LAITHE
GARAGE
Main Street

Sutton-in-Craven

Tel: Cross Hills
633135

S E R V I C I N G
M . O . T . s

R E P A I R S

The Sun shone on Sutton for the new
look Funday, a complete facelift to the
day proved to be a terrific success. The
park was full to the brim with the
smaller fairground rides and stalls,
charity and fundraising stalls, donkey
rides, two full catering units, and the
Sutton Village Committee Marquees
serving cream teas and refreshments.

The Sutton Village Committee Arena
hosted a programme of entertainment
which proved very popular along with
new attractions this year including the
K2 climbing wall, Rodeo bull, and the
Monday club with their ducking stool
and across the road the thrill rides
making it a day for everyone.

The procession was the best supported
for many years with the fire brigade
band leading followed by the gala
queens, floats, scout band, walkers in

fancy dress and classic cars. It’s great to
see this tradition is still alive and well in
Sutton and continues to flourish.

Sutton’s gala queen Beth Shaw along
with attendants Olivia Morrell and Lorna
Preston were crowned in the arena and
our and the retiring queen and her
attendants were present with gifts as
thanks for a years service. 

Speech given on day by newly crowned
Funday Queen Beth Shaw:-

“I would like to say thankyou to the
Sutton Village Committee and to all the
people who have worked so hard to
organise the funday and for making it
special for everyone. Thankyou to my
mum, family and friends for giving me
the confidence to be your gala queen. I
hope everyone has a lovely day.
Thankyou.”

As Chairman I would like to say a big
thankyou to the scouts and all our
volunteers’ whose hard work made it all
possible, without you all the day would
not of been the success it was.

A special thanks goes to Chris Leach
MBE who did a fantastic job judging the
procession entrants – not an easy task
by any means.

To Angela Riley who co-ordinated our
refreshments marquees and her team of
helpers, and all the people who donated
scones and cakes etc.

And to Leonard Thompson who let us
have use of his field to host the thrill
rides.

We look forward to seeing you all there
next year.

David Harrison – Young
Chairman - Sutton Village Committee

NEED A
PLUMBER ???
All Plumbing Work Undertaken

“No Job Too Small”

For a Reliable & Friendly
Service Call Jason on

01535 636380 or
07944 959460

Ben Mackey
Mobile Vehicle Technician

Servicing • Repairs • Diagnostics
Air Conditioning

Tel: 07843 879320 or 01535 636675
www.mobile-auto-services.co.uk

Sutton VILLAGE COMMITTEE Funday 2007

Planning
Permission

Plans drawn and submitted for
Local Authority Approval.

15 years experience
For FREE and FRIENDLY

advice please call Richard on
01535 630332
07986 510702



minute sessions will run weekly during
school term time. Sessions start at 1.00pm
with walking to two years, followed at
2.00pm with 2 to 3 years, 2.55pm with 3
years to school age and 4.00pm for children
at school up to the age of 7 years. The
Gymbabes class (from 6 months to walking)
runs at the other local centres but due to hall
time constraints in Sutton cannot be offered
at the centre.
Children under three are accompanied by a
parent or guardian in the classes but once
the child is three and more aware of his/her
physical capabilities they are encouraged to
join in unaccompanied. Trained staff
supervise each session.
Anyone interested in attending classes will
need to book a place as numbers are
restricted in all sessions. Further details can
be obtained from Andrea Dalton on 01535
636020 or 07894 260770 and bookings for
all centres and sessions can be done online
at www.tumbletots.com/skipton

Sutton Amateurs
Next year is the 80th Aniversary of
Sutton Amateurs. Will anybody who has
memorabilia of the amateurs from years
gone by please contact David Boddy on
01535 662944. We would like to include
your programmes, photos etc in an
exhibition to celebrate our aniversary.

And Then There Were None
Agatha Christie murder mystery play to
be staged 7th and 8th of September

2007. Sutton Village Hall starting
7.15 pm. Tickets £7.00 ( includes a Pie &

Pea Supper) and Licensed Bar. 
Tickets available from Londis Store, 

Main Street, Sutton, and Box Office on
01535 632289.

Jack and the Bean Stalk
Annual Traditional Family Panto

28th Nov to 1st December 2007
including Saturday matinee. Tickets:

Adults £5.00 Concessions £4.00. £16.00
for 4 tickets to the same performance.
Box Office 01535 632289. First Chorus

Rehearsal 14th Sept.

Amatuers Secretary - David Boddy

(01535 662944)

Tumble Tots is
coming to Sutton-

in-Craven. It might sound like another
playgroup but those already attending
Tumble Tots Centres in Keighley, Wilsden or
Skipton can tell you it is nothing of the sort.
Tumble Tots is an educational physical
development programme designed to
develop children’s motor skills and build
their confidence and self-esteem. It covers all
ages from 6 months to 7 years in separate
groups.
The programme has been established
nationally for 28 years and was originally
designed by an Olympic Gymnastics Coach
to develop children’s agility, balance and co-
ordination during their formative years. At
the same time it also develops self-
confidence, self discipline and a sense of
identity. During each weekly session Tumble
Tots will provide challenging and structured
physical activities using brightly coloured
specially designed equipment.
Bars, trestles, ladders, balance boards,
tunnels, hoops, balls and foam equipment
are used to include all aspects of physical
motor education designed to heighten a
child’s total body awareness. Action Songs
an rhymes also help contribute to language
development.
The Centre opens at Sutton Village Hall on
Park Road on 10th September. The 45

Harry McClennon
Builder and Property Repairer
28 Hall Drive, Sutton-in-Craven
Keighley BD20 7NH
Telephones: 01535 631457
Mobile: 07970 494330

All aspects of building undertaken
Interior and exterior walling • pointing
plastering • window replacement
crazy paving • stone fireplaces
fencing • patios etc. 

A. Spark
E L E C T R I C A L

I N S T A L L A T I O N

24 WALKER CLOSE
GLUSBURN • BD20 8PW

TELEPHONE: 01535 635212
MOBILE: 07976 238129

AIRE VALLEY
Glass

Manufacturers
of quality made
to measure
PVCu windows,
doors and
conservatories

PERSONAL,
FRIENDLY & MORE
IMPORTANTLY AN
HONEST SERVICE
ASSURED

FOR A FREE
COMPETITIVE

QUOTE PHONE:

01535 634788 or 632690
Fax: 01535 636775
or visit our showroom

BRIDGE ROAD,
SUTTON-IN-CRAVEN, KEIGHLEY

Sutton Post Office
Chris & Vivian Hotte

Business open Mon to Sat
Shop 6.00am to 1.00pm & 2.00pm to 5.30pm
Post Office 9.00am to 1.00pm & 2.00pm to

5.30pm. Business closes 12.30pm on Saturdays
Wide range of Post Office Services:

Newspapers and Magazines delivered to
your door Monday to Saturday. Gifts, 
Cards and Wrappings for all of those 

special occasions. Sweets, Snacks, 
Drinks and Tobacco.

J. BOOKER

Tel: 01535 637063
Mobile: 07774 223891

J. BOOKER
ROOFING CONTRACTOR
Slating • Tiling • Built-up Felt

Roofing • Also VELUX Windows

Tel: 01535 637063
Mobile: 07774 223891

SUTTON PHARMACYSUTTON PHARMACY
47 Main Street,

Sutton-in-Craven
• Healthcare Advice
• FREE Prescription,

Collection & Delivery Service

Tel :  01535 633126
SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL

INDEPENDENT PHARMACY 

Advertise your
Business

Would like to advertise your
business in our newsletter?

Please call Garry Petersen on 

01535 637160
£40.00pa for a 45x45 advert
£80.00pa for a 45x90 advert
Quarterly distribution to all homes

in Sutton-in-Craven

Centre Opens at Sutton Village Hall

Tina Turner Night
Another fantastic night’s entertainment at
Sutton’s Village Hall. Having been shown to
our table by the smartly dressed committee
staff, we waited for our guests to join us.

Music was provided by David’s Discos, and the
Hall had been decorated very nicely, it did look
a different place. Platters of food were brought
to each table, a lovely mixture of savoury
goodies, pork pies, samosas, and other nice
tasty snacks. Also a tray sweet things to please
everybody with a sweet tooth.

Tina arrived on
stage in a flurry
of pyrotechnics,
and started her
show. Much of
her show was
performed on the
dance floor, as
she needed a lot
of space for her
dancing. Which
was a shame as
we could only
see her head
from where we
were sitting. A
member of the
audience was

selected, and taken up onto the stage, where
Tina performed a dance all over him. A raffle
was held, with a great many prizes, which
allowed a further £193.00 to be raised from
this event.

After Tina’s performance the evening continued
with David’s Discos providing music to dance
to. A great number of the audience took to the
floor, to dance with their partners. We left the
Hall after midnight having had a great night,
and looking forward to the next function.

Well done to the Village Committee once
again, who provided their services for no cost,
and all worked very hard, to make the
evening the success that it was.

Garry Petersen - Editor

Sutton
Village Hall
An event facility for everybody 
For your very special celebration,
function or party, call the booking
Manager to check availability. Meeting
Room available for small groups of up
to 20 people. Main Hall and Stage
available for major functions, Bar
facility available to improve your
function. Kitchens available no extra
cost. Call the Booking Manager on
01535 637160 for bar enquiries
call 01535 636906
Main Street, Sutton in Craven.

David Harrison-Young,
Chairman of SVC with 
Niqi Brown as Tina Turner



Green Builders
For all types of building works

Professional and reliable service
Free estimates and advice

Insurance jobs welcome
Tel: 01535 637830

Mobile: 07976 963671
J.A. Green, The Pines, Carrhead Lane,

Cowling, West Yorkshire, BD22 0LD

Unit 2, Railway Goods Yard,
Cross Hills, Keighley, BD20 7DS

Tel: 01535 634449

We are
here

*

Pinnacle Taxis
Tel: Cross Hills

01535 631700
07739 400631

Local friendly service
Airports & Contracts

Lady Driver
Mini Bus available

Special Services and Events at St Thomas’ Church
Sunday 30th Sept at 10.30 am - United Benefice Service of Holy Communion

Sat 6th October at 10.00 am - Children’s Harvest Workshop Morning

Sunday 7th October - Harvest Festival
8.30 am Holy Communion
10.30 am All Age Service

Sunday 21st October at 1030 am - One World Week Service
Preacher Revd Canon Sam Randall
This service will be held at the Baptist Church

Sunday 4th November at 3.00 pm - Memorial Service of Thanksgiving
Remembering those who have died

Sunday 11th November - Rememberance Service
9.30 am Holy Communion
11.00 am Rememberance Service in Sutton Park
6.00 pm United Evening Service

Saturday 24th November from 10.00 am - Christmas Fair in Village Hall
Stalls, Gifts, Lunches, with guest appearance of Father Christmas.

Advanced Notice: Sunday 16th Dec at 4 pm - Open Air Nativity Presentation 
To be held in Sutton Park. See press nearer the time

Sunday Services: 1st and 3rd Sundays 8.30am Holy Communion
All Sundays 10.30 am Service

Emmott &
Bradley

David Brook
Funeral Service

Chapel of Rest,
Keighley Road, Cowling

For personal 24 hour service
contact:

R. Clark - 01535 652918
A. Bowness - 01535 633488
Serving the South Craven villages

for over 35 years

NAFD Prepayment scheme available

J.P. Mewies & Co.
S O L I C I T O R S

How can we he lp?
Wil l s
Conveyanc ing
Fami ly  Law
Persona l  In jury

01756 799000

Bay Horse
Ellers Road, Sutton-in-Craven

Tel: 01535 632219
TUESDAY

★ Bingo Night ★
THURSDAY

★ Quiz Night ★

Sutton Playgroup
South Craven Baptist Church

Hall, Holme Lane
Sessions; Mon, Wed, Thurs,

Fri, 9.00 am - 11.30 am
Fri, extended to 1.00 pm for

Pre-Schoolers only
All 3 & 4 year olds eligible for
Four FREE sessions per week

Successfully OFSTED inspected
PLA Accredited

Phone Rachel for further details 635490
or feel free to call in and see us

PAINTER &
DECORATOR

ROBERT HORTON
3 Hall Close,

Sutton-in-Craven

Tel: 01535 634194

Mobile: 07974 320649

R. Clark - 01535 652918
A. Bowness - 01535 633488

Emmott &
Bradley

Sutton Art Club Programme 2007-08
Chairman: Mr P Lancaster - Tel: 652953     Secretary: Miss A Featherby - Tel 652765
Treasurer: Mrs P Clough - Tel: 657837       Exhibition Organiser: Mr B Gill - Tel 633106
Publicity Sec: Mr B Gill - Tel 633106          Library: Miss G Lawson - Tel: 633282
Meetings are held on Wednesday’s at the Senior Citizens Centre, North Street, Sutton 7 - 9.00pm
Please bring your own work on the weeks not identified in the programme

2007 2008
5th September 2007: 2nd January 2008:
Weekly Meetings Commence First Practical Session after Christmas
15th & 16th Sept: 16th January 2008:
Annual Exhibition at Sutton Village Hall Mr Bruce Mulcahy will do a demonstration in Acrylics
19th September 2007: 20th February 2008:
Demonstration in Pastels by Ruby Sedgewick Mrs Louise Limb will do a Criticism Evening
31st October 2007: 19th and 26th March:
Demonstration by Louise Limb in Pen and Wash Easter Break
21st November 2007: 9th April 2008:
Demonstration by Shirley Schofield in Water- Annual General Meeting
colours - Flowers foliage Christmas Theme
5th December 2007 23rd April 2008:
Group Mural Mr David Thomas demonstration and workshop in 

using stencils in monoprinting. (Bring Aprons)
12th December 2007: 19th May 2008:
Christmas Party Still Life
19th and 26th December: 28th May 2008:
Christmas Break Members Appreciation Evening

Meetings are then held fortnightly until September
Library sessions will be held on several evenings throughout the season and will be announced in advance
Rules for the Exhibition are as arranged by the Club
1) Subscriptions must be paid Before the end of May to qualify for exhibitions
2)Members pay 10%commission on any sales at the exhibition
3) Details of paintings ie medium, title name and price for any exhibition must be given to the
Chairman at least 2 weeks before the exhibition.
4) Members may rent stands for private sales for £5.00. Non Members £10.00.
Subscriptions
Subscription £10.00 per annum, plus 50p to be paid on each practical evening. On demonstration
evenings £1.00 for members, £2.00 for visitors. Refreshments are provided free of charge

Quote from Scouts – 
“All members very much enjoyed the Funday and several were surprised that a small
village managed to stage an event, which in their opinion out shone Skipton gala”

Residents Letter
I am a fairly new resident to Sutton, having
lived here for only 7 years. My Daughter
attends Sutton CP Primary School, and I can
safely say coming to Sutton was the best move
weve made. Sutton is a beautiful little village,
with lovely people living here.

For a number of years I have been coming to
the Fun Day, even before I lived in the village,
as my family also live here. Fun Days have
been great days out for all of the family.

While living here my Son and then my
Daughter have always taken part in the
procession in some way, either on a float or in
the fancy dress section. I feel that it is
important to contribute some how to the Fun
Day, should that be by joining the procession,
or by helping the organizers in some way, it all
aids in helping to make the day more

enjoyable for the residents and visitors to the
Fun Day.

Unfortunately it seems that there are many
Towns and Villages where the processions are
so poor in attendance that it seems the
Procession is over before its begun. I believe
each year our Fun Day has been getting
smaller and smaller with fewer things on the
park to keep our children happy. That was
until this year!

This year was by far the best Fun Day I have
attended in all the years I have been coming to
it, as a visitor and a resident. The Procession
was the biggest I can remember it ever being,
the field (not 1 but 2) were packed with rides
and stalls galore. Thankfully the Sun shone but
I don’t think it would have spoiled the day if
we had rain. Thanks to this years Village
Committee and the helpers and organizers, this
years Sutton Fun Day was a very, very fun day.



Bob & Chris Young
Estimates without obligation

WWEESSTT  LLAANNEE  GGAARRAAGGEE
ICI APPROVED BODY SHOP

RE-SPRAYING • ACCIDENT REPAIRS
PROMPT SERVICE

WEST LANE
SUTTON-IN-CRAVEN, KEIGHLEY

Tel: Cross Hills 636906
Mobile: 07879 492752

WEST LANE GARAGE

PUBLISHED BY SUTTON VILLAGE COMMITTEE & PRINTED BY KAY JAY PRINT, CROSS HILLS  Tel: 01535 632921

Bonfire Night
Sutton Village Committee will be
staging the bonfire and fireworks
extravaganza this year on
SUNDAY 4th NOVEMBER. 
This Event gets better and bigger
every year, so make a note of it in
your diary; also we will be running a
best guy competition – so get your
ideas for your guy now. Further details
later – So look out for the posters
around the village! Any enquiries to
contact David Harrison Young on
07841 011890.

Cross Hills FC
Sutton Fields
Here we are again, at the start of a new
season, with everything in front of us and all to
play for. Last season finished up as one of our
most successful for quite a few years, and if we
can improve on that this season, it will be a
bonus. Good Luck to all of our players. There
have been one or two changes during the
close season, the main one being Chris Reape,
our first team manager has stepped down. He
was offered the position of coach to the under
18’s at Oldham Athletic which was too good a
chance to miss. May I, on behalf of the club
congratulate him and wish him every success
in the world. Chris has been as stalwart of the
club for many years, both as a brilliant player
and Manager. He has been instrumental in
bringing the standard of football to the current
level we are playing today. Fortunatley he will
still be a part of the club, as a committee
member and his influence will continue to be
very important. A big thankyou for all of your
hard work Chris, from me personally, and I am
sure from every member of the club.
Moving on may I now welcome Damon
Whiteoak, our new first team manager who
has agreed to take over from Chris. It is a
daunting task but I know that with his
enthusiasm, and with his knowledge of the
game he will be successful. All the best Damon
in your first season, I can assure you of the full
support of everybody who is involved with the
club.
May I at this juncture thank Les at the Black
Bull for his continued support and sponsorship.
Be assured that you will have a full pub on
match days. Finally, as always to our
thousands of supporter, who flock to the
games I can assure them that I have changed
the tea bag for the start of the new season, but
if anyone wishes to bring their own, I have no
objection, and will only charge for the hot
water, milk and sugar. My generousity knows
no grounds. I wish everybody an enjoyable
season.
All the best.
Barrie Pearce (Chairman)

Advertise your
Business

Would like to advertise your
business in our newsletter?

Please call Garry Petersen on 

01535 637160
£40.00pa for a 45x45 advert
£80.00pa for a 45x90 advert

Quarterly distribution to all homes in Sutton-in-Craven

The New Year’s

Eve Party is a

SELL-OUT
and all 

Pre-ordered

Tickets must be

collected by 

Monday 5th
November

Girls Brigade Donation To allow Sutton Girls Brigade to make a coach trip to a
fun destination in Yorkshire, the Village Committee provided a donation of £290.00 to pay for
the coach.

Sutton CP School Donation Children at the CP School have been very busy
with a project to improve the playground area at the school. The Village Committee have
provided a donation of £250 to assist with the cost of this project.

South Craven
Men’s Forum
On Tuesday, the 2nd October 2007 the
new session of the Forum meetings
begin. We gather at 9.30 am for Coffee
and Biscuits in the Baptist Church Hall,
Holme Lane, Sutton. At approx 10.15am
the meeting starts proper. For the 1st
meeting, we have a slide show/talk by
Pat Clarke entitled “Yorkshire Dales
Scenery and Features“. On subsequent
Tuesdays we have a varied programme
taking us up to April 2008.

All Gentlemen are invited to come along
any Tuesday and hopefully you will
enjoy what we have to offer. You can be
assured of a warm welcome, and you
may meet old friends, and make some
new. Should you have any doubts, then
telephone Eric Ainsworth 01535 630266.

The Halloween

Special is a

SELL-OUT
and all 

Pre-ordered

Tickets must be

collected by 

Saturday
15th

September


